
 

 

October 2024 NASFA Minutes 

by Steve Sloan 
 
The October meeting of the North Alabama Science Fiction Association was called to 
order on Saturday, October 19, 2024 at Not-a-Con at 7:49 PM by President Mary 
Lampert. 
 

OLD BUSINESS 
 
Nada. 
 

NEW BUSINESS 
 
We’ll wait to do officer nominations until next month. 
 
We’re planning to hold the NASFA Christmas party in this room (the event space at the 
Not-a-Con hotel) on the third Saturday in December starting at 2 PM. Gift exchange will 
be at 4 PM. Gifts should be in the $15-$20 range. 
 

NOT-A-CON BUSINESS 
 
Karen had goodies to purchase upstairs. 
 
Sam moved to adjourn at 7:53:28 PM. 
 
The October program and After the Meeting Meeting were a few more hours of  Not-a-
Con. 
 


